
Interested in getting your business set up?  

Contact Andrea Bedrosian with Callaway Community Hospital via email at: 

andrea.bedrosian@noblehc.org 

 

Testing made possible with ARPA Funding and a Community Partnership between, 

Callaway County Emergency Management, Callaway Community Hospital,               

Callaway Chamber of Commerce and the Callaway County Health Department. 

Open to ALL Businesses in Callaway County  

The person being tested MUST be employed by a business in Callaway County  

Businesses doing surveillance testing do NOT qualify 


